
 

 

 

 

          

 LOCAL 25 MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

          

  

 

Local 25 will be hosting a  special membership meeting on   June 11th 
starting at 5:30pm via WebEx.  This will include voting/final approval of 
the 2025 budget

  

 

If
 
you

 
need

 
the

 
WebEx

 
link

 
contact:

 
carey.aishford@unifor25.com

 

To
 
assist

 
in

 
maintaining

 
participants

 

privacy,
 
we

 
request

 
you

 
do

 
not

 
use

 
a

 

company
 
device

 
and

 
refrain

 
from

 
logging

 
in

 
while

 
on

 
the

 

company
 
intranet

 

when
 
participating

 
in

 
the

 
meeting.

 

 

If

 

you

 

have

 

any

 

questions

 

please

 

contact

 

lenny.nembhard@unifor25.com

 

or

 

      Wednesday  June 11th

           at 5:30pm via WebEx

carey.aishford@unifor25.com
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